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Crestview Cold Weather Shelter Open Tonight:  Community of Christ Church 
 

 Community of Christ Church, 398 W. 1st Avenue, will open tonight (Wednesday) at 6 
p.m. and will remain open until 8 a.m. Thursday, November 29. Okaloosa County Cold 
Weather Shelter Program provides protection during freezing weather.  Program organizers 
estimate approximately 50 to 65 individuals take advantage of the shelters each time one 
opens.   

  ###  

mailto:knewby@co.okaloosa.fl.us�

